
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid-19 Update – Jan 2021 
 

Happy new year. Within the last week and distribution of our last email 
message, we have seen fresh outbreaks of Covid into other states as 

well as notification of a new strand which is more infectious.  

 

This message is a reminder to you all to remain Covid Safe no matter 
where you live or work. Remember to maintain good personal hygiene, 

if you car pool to and from work then make sure you all follow safe 
hygiene practices. If you work in close proximity to co-workers then 

think about your safety, your Labourforce representative may be able 
to assist you with face masks.  

 

Again, if you do not feel well, or if you have been in contact with 
someone who is sick or you have visited an area where there has been 

reported cases, PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND WORK. Management of 
Labourforce would rather you cancel your shift and get tested than 

find out that your actions resulted in others getting sick. 

 

If you have any questions than feel free to contact your Labourforce 
representative or contact your state health department. 

 

 

Regards  

Labourforce Management  

 

 
 
 

 


